
Coedpoeth to Holywell Pilgrimage Walk, 22nd June 
 

“Dermot Ryan and Steve Davies from the Cathedral Parish will be 
walking from Coedpoeth to Holywell for the St Winefride 
Procession and Mass on the 22nd June as a Pilgrimage. In this 
Jubilee year of Pilgrims of Hope, they invite you to join them.  
 
The Pilgrimage will start in the car park of Holy Family Church in 
Coedpoeth but the walk is around 22 miles and you will need to 
maintain a pace of around 3 miles an hour so it requires a good 
level of fitness. The Pilgrims will leave the car park of the Church 
no later than 6 am. There will be a stop for lunch but you will need 
to bring your own lunch and drinks. There are no shops on the way 
but there are cafes in Holywell when we arrive.  
 
Please note, Dermot and Steve are only the guides to show the 
route, they are not leading the Pilgrimage and are not 
responsible for the safety of participants. You are responsible 
for your own safety.  
 
For anyone who does not feel up to tackling the whole pilgrimage, 
we can arrange a joining point around 5 miles out from Holywell 
but please note, the Pilgrims will still need to maintain the pace 
from there (around 3 miles an hour).  
 
Anyone who is interested in joining Dermot and Steve, please 
register your interest before the 17th April (Maundy Thursday) by 
emailing Dominique (the Bishop's PA) on pa@rcdwxm.org.uk with 
your name and contact details (the Diocesan Data Protection 
Policy can be accessed here: DATA PROTECTION POLICY ). When 
contacting Dominique, can you also indicate whether you intend to 
complete the whole walk or would like to join closer to Holywell.  
 
We will arrange a meeting to go through practicalities and the 
recommended kit list sometime in early May and you will be 
notified of the date, time and venue of that meeting nearer the 
time. 
 
Dermot and Steve look forward to you joining them in June" 
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